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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Shortening of Trading Hours and Public Holidays 

 
 

The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE”) wishes to advise 

stakeholders on the shortening of trading hours on Tuesday 24 and 

31 December 2019. The market schedule will be adjusted as follows: 

 

Pre-open session   0900-0930 hours 
Open     0930 hours 
Continuous session  0930- 1200 hours 

Close     1200 hours 
 
The ZSE will not be open on the following public holidays, Monday 

23, Wednesday 25, Thursday 26 December 2019 and 01 January 

2020. 

 

Skeletal staff will be on standby for any assistance. For any 

enquiries, you can email info@zse.co.zw or operations@zse.co.zw. 

  

 
We wish you a safe, restful holiday and a prosperous 2020. 
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